
The Yukon Occupational Health and Safety Regulations 
are rules to help everyone in the workplace—
employers, supervisors and workers—improve 
workplace safety cultures. 

The Government of Yukon affirmed the new 
Violence and Harassment Prevention Regulation in 
September 2020.

This guide explains how to use the new Regulation to 
improve workplace safety culture and prevent violence 
and harassment.

The Violence and Harassment Prevention Regulation 
will come into effect in September 2021.

All current requirements for compliance under existing 
Regulations remain in effect. Employers, supervisors 
and workers are responsible for the health and safety 
of workplaces, this includes preventing workplace 
violence and harassment.


